
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
     

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Windmill Club Extended Child Care For Week Commencing: Monday 18th May. – (Costs: Up to 1hr = £2.50 or Longer than 1 hr up to 6pm = £8)   

Names of 
Child/ren: 

1.  2.   
 

3. 4. 5. 

Days Required:  
Monday   Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  

Pick Up Time:   
__________pm. 

 
__________pm. 

 
__________pm. 

 
__________pm. 

 
__________pm. 

15th 

May 

2015 
  

PTA: As preparations begin to swing into place for our Family 

Fun Day this year can we PLEASE ask for volunteer to help with the 

event.  The plan is that if we receive enough support we will be able 

to create a rota that rotates people throughout the event so that 

they are not doing tasks throughout the afternoon.  This will give 

everyone time to enjoy ALL the events planned.  This will however 

take the good will of everyone who can to volunteer.  Please contact 

our office or any PTA committee member over the next week to 

volunteer your services.   

Parent Survey: A parent survey has gone home this 

week to all families in connection with our whole school.  A second 

survey is going home today focusing on Shared Education.  Please 

complete and return both on Monday of next week.  Many thanks for 

your thoughts and contributions. 
May Calendar Dates:  

Fri. 22nd May: Fun for All & Silly Socks Day (children require 

contribution). 
Fri. 22nd May: Football KPS V. Tobermore PS 1.45pm Kick Off 

Mon. 25th May & Tue 26th: School Closed Bank Holiday & Staff 

Development Training 

Fri. 29th May: Football KPS V. Spires I.PS 1.45pm Kick Off 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter and to our first newsletter in May.  

We trust you and your family are all doing well.  Please keep all our 

children, staff and families and all the events and activities we have 

planned for the remainder of this busy term in your continued thoughts.      

Magherafelt Foodbank: A Foodbank is being 

established to serve our local community based in Magherafelt.  One of 

our parents is involved in this venture and we as a school will be happy to 

act as a drop off point for anyone who wishes to donate to it.  A 

Foodbank information leaflet has been sent home today to each family. 

Football Team: Congratulations must go to our soccer team 

who have been performing really well this term.  Last week they travelled 

to Castledawson and came home with the tournament trophy.  Today they 

are travelling to Woods PS for their first meeting of the season. 

Fun For All & Silly Sock Day: On Friday 22nd 

May we have planned for some time to have a Fun For All Day.  This 

requires a £1 contribution.  In light of the Nepal Earthquake our Pupil 

School Council have also organized for our pupils to wear silly socks on 

Friday and bring an additional £1 contribution towards the UNICEF 

appeal. 

 

 

KNOCKLOUGHRIM 
SCHOOL  NEWS 

Dinner Menu Week 2 from Monday 
 


